
How did we go?Terrigal and Coastal Lagoons 
Audit
Engagement Summary
Between 1 December 2019 and 29 February 2020, Central Coast 
Council sought community input on the Terrigal and Coastal Lagoons 
Audit project which is a water quality monitoring project being 
undertaken in partnership with the NSW Government’s Department of 
Planning, Industry and Environment (the Department). 
The community were invited to let Council know about any potential 
sources of pollution within the catchment area. 

•	 22% of the pins dropped related to Council infrastructure
•	 8% related to private infrastructure
•	 27% of the pins dropped were related to pump station smell
•	 30% related to Gross Pollutant Traps and sediment
•	 5% of the pins were in related to bush generation
•	 5% related to the Dogs in open space
•	 3% of the pins were related to flooding

Investigations based on the information provided during the engagement 
period are continuing and will be incorporated into the broader audit 
process. To date, 15.7km of inspections identified 3.61km of sewer pipes 
in need of upradem of which 1.15km has been relined. 
Council in collaboration with the Department are continuing with the 
Audit project and will continue to update the community on the results via 
the interactive map available at yourvoiceourcoast.com/tcla. 

Engagement Results

What next

Find out more and stay up to date at yourvoiceourcoast.com
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